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 Upcoming Events
Potluck Dinner  Wed, 4 Oct, 6:00pm 
General Meeting    Wed, 1 November, 7:30pm
Memorial Mass for Deceased members in Windsor area
Thu, November 2, 6:30pm – 7:30pm at 
Good Shepherd Church,    462 Advance Blvd, Lakeshore
Memorial Mass   Sun, November 5, 11am
Kids Christmas Party Register before November 20th



Did You Know, as a Knights of Columbus You

Established a North American campus of the Lateran University's Pope John Paul II 
Institute for Studies on Marriage and Family in Washington D.C.

Message from Our Grand Knight

Brother Knights,

 Welcome back. I hope everyone enjoyed the summer with their family. As I begin my second term as
Grand Knight I'm looking forward to working with our executive and our members.

  Community Living had a family fun day on August 18, at Mic-Mac park they asked our council to 
BBQ hot dogs and hamburgers. I like to thank the following people for helping me. My wife Bonnie 
Thomas, Br Dave Mailloux, Br Jim Faubert and his family, my daughter in law Jaime Thomas and 
her family, Br John & Brigitte McFadden, Claudette Lesperance, my Br in law Frank Trameger and 
his family, Br Lou LaFontaine from council # 9528.

  Our council had a BBQ fundraiser for Special Olympics on September 16,17, at O.L.O.G. church. 
Thank you to Br John Pawlowski for chairing this event and thank you to all the Brother Knights and
their family for helping Br John. Thank you all for your donations we were able to raise $420.00.

Fraternally yours

Trevor Thomas

Grand Knight

Message from Our District Deputy   

Worthy Brothers,

With summer just behind us and as we enter the fall season we should take a few minutes to see 
where we are heading. I ask each of you to ask yourself the following questions.

1. What can I do to help my council? 

2. Is my council doing things that interest me? 

If you can’t answer these questions I ask that you speak to your Grand Knight and I’m sure he will be
happy to utilize your talents and take in your suggestions.

In the coming month we will be forming an Admission Team (1st degree) and Formation Team (2nd 
degree). If you are interested in being part of either team please email me at jtabone@outlook.com 
with your name, phone number and council number. I hope to have our first meeting in early 
November.

Fraternally yours

Jesmond Tabone PGK

District Deputy 39

mailto:jtabone@outlook.com


Upcoming Bingo Dates: at 
 

We are in need of volunteers to help work 2 hours at a bingo session. Working these 
sessions are not like they used to be. The work is very minimal. If you are able to help 
please contact Bro. Bill Demers at 519.974.0081 

Oct 3rd -Tues- 10:45pm-12:45am - Mike & Bill

Oct 3rd - Tues-12:45am -2:45am - Mike & Bill

Oct 23rd - Mon- 8:45pm - 10:45pm - 

Nov 7th - Tues- 8:45 pm - 10:45 pm - 

Nov 24th - Fri - 10:45 pm - 12:45 am -

Pro-Life Report

  40 Days for Life, fall campaign from Sept 27 till Nov 5th, 7AM to 7PM in front of Met. 
Hospital.

  International Life Chain, Sunday Oct 1, 2017 2:30 – 3:30PM in front of Met. Hospital.

  44 Annual Right to Life dinner on Nov 10 2017 at Fogolar Furlan. Doors open at 6:00PM.

    Jerome Tschirhart    Pro-Life Director

                                        ****** Notice of Motion  *******

There are several Notice of Motion to be voted on at the next meeting:

1.   A Notice of Motion was made to donate $500 to the Downtown Mission and have
members go serve this meal.

2.   A Notice of Motion was made to donate $1000 to Hospice.

3.   A Notice of Motion was made to donate $1000 to Coats for Kids program.



The Year 1917, Canada

The Knights raised $1.25 million 
(equivalent to $ 26 million today) to  
support the Huts after WW I to help 
those returning from the war at no 
cost to them. Their motto of  
“Everyone Welcome” was first to 
establish Canada's international 
reputation as a friendly and 
welcoming nation – a reputation that 
developed further overseas behind 
the front lines in WW II.

From 
http://wartimecanada.ca/document/w
orld-war-i/demobilization/knight-
columbus-catholic-army-huts  & 
Canadian Catholic Chaplains in the 
Great War

Did You Know, as a Knights of Columbus You
Support the spiritual welfare of the armed services personnel and their families around the 
globe through a $9000,000 fund for the Archdiocese for Military Service.

From our Director of Vocations & Seminarians

Dear Brother Knights,

  In lieu of a written article for October, I have attached the promotional flyer/info letter, for 
the upcoming Come and See weekend at St. Peter's Seminary, from Oct. 27-29. If you can
advertise this event in your bulletins along with a word of encouragement for brother 
Knights to personally invite a young man to register for the weekend, it will be greatly 
appreciated!

In Christ,

Fr. Patrick

Director of Vocations and Seminarians

Diocese of London, Ontario.

Facebook: Vocations London

Twitter: @VocationsLondon 

Website: www.vocationslondon.ca

www.diocesanpriest.com

www.discerninghearts.com

www.stpetersseminary.ca

http://www.umanitoba.ca/colleges/st_pauls/ccha/Back%20Issues/CCHA1939-40/O'Gorman.html
http://www.umanitoba.ca/colleges/st_pauls/ccha/Back%20Issues/CCHA1939-40/O'Gorman.html
http://www.stpetersseminary.ca/
http://www.discerninghearts.com/
http://www.diocesanpriest.com/
http://www.vocationslondon.ca/
https://twitter.com/vocationslondon
https://www.facebook.com/Vocations-London-1438718073125126/photos/
http://wartimecanada.ca/document/world-war-i/demobilization/knight-columbus-catholic-army-huts
http://wartimecanada.ca/document/world-war-i/demobilization/knight-columbus-catholic-army-huts
http://wartimecanada.ca/document/world-war-i/demobilization/knight-columbus-catholic-army-huts


Knights of Columbus 4924 Children’s Christmas Party 
Date: Sunday December 10th 2017 Time: 12:30pm till 3:00pm
Place: Our Lady of Guadalupe hall 834 Raymo Rd. 
Dear Brother Knights 
Register your children or grandchildren for the Christmas party by Nov. 20th, 2017 
Please register your children even if they were registered last year. Children up to age 14
are eligible. In order for us to maintain our cost at a reasonable level, we desperately 
need this information. NO names will be taken after November 20th. “2017” 
Membership cards required. Please bring non perishable goods for St. Vincent de Paul
Society food bank!  
Thank-you Mike La Butte Children's Christmas Party Chairman. 
Names of Children:  Boy or Girl  and Age 
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age_______ 
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age _______ 
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age_______ 
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age _______ 
Member’s Name___________________________Phone #_                             _
Please print all names Thank You!

Drop off or mail to: Michael B. La Butte 954 Parkview Ave. Windsor, ON. N8S-2X4
Contact me at: Mike La Butte at 519-944-2658 or email  mlabutte@cogeco.ca.

****No names will be accepted after November 20th, 2017.****

mailto:mlabutte@cogeco.ca







